
 

 

   
Thursday 04th April 2019  

 
Red Kites Class’ Forest School – Summer Term 2019  

 

Dear Parents / Carers,  

 

As the end of our spring term quickly approaches, we are now beginning to look to 

the summer term and with summer comes Red Kites turn in the forest! Throughout the 

next half term, our class will be visiting local woodland with Mrs Corps and I as part of 

the school’s Forest School Programme.  

 

The sessions will run every Tuesday morning which means that children will need to 

come into school in their forest schools clothes with their school uniform and shoes in 

a carry bag, to change into upon their return to school. Please note, that we will visit 

the forest whatever the weather. As such, children will need to wear appropriate 

footwear and clothes. Weather dependent, children may also need layers of 

clothing to keep warm or take off as the weather changes. If any child does not 

come with what we regard to be suitable clothing for the session, it is likely they will 

not be able to go and will have to stay behind and complete work in another 

classroom.  

 

Our forest school dates can be found at the bottom of this letter, you will also find 

this letter on our class page should you need to remind yourself of the dates.  

Please note that our first forest schools session will be on Wednesday 24th April 2019. 

 

As always, the children enjoy and greatly benefit from lovely parent volunteers who 

support our excursions. Please do get in touch if would like to join the class on their 

Forest School adventure. Also, please don’t hesitate to come and see me if you 

have any concerns or wish to discuss anything about our upcoming trips to the 

forest.  

 

Yours Sincerely,  

 

Miss A Stanley  

 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Red Kites Forest School dates: 

Wednesday 24th April 2019 

Tuesday 30th April 2019 

Tuesday 7th May 2019 

Tuesday 14th May 2019 

Tuesday 21st May 2019 



 

 

 


